

**GREENBOOK COMMITTEE  
NEW MATERIALS-SURFACE SUBCOMMITTEE  
CONCRETE AD HOC GROUP**

Meeting Minutes: September 10<sup>th</sup>, 2020

Chairman Nathan Forrest called the meeting to order at 10:35am. The meeting was held via GoToMeeting (only)

GoTo Meeting/Conference Call Participants announced themselves:

Nathan Forrest (Chairman) – CNCA	Rob Huning – City of Los Angeles
Don Vivant – Sully Miller	Vince Perez – Euclid Chemical
John Marquez – City of Los Angeles	Jeff Wykoff - CellCrete

1. Minutes from the previous meeting:
  - a. Minutes from the August 2020 meeting were reviewed by all
  - b. A motion to approve minutes was made by Vince Perez. minutes were approved without objection
2. Current Business:
  - a. Change No. 246SM: ASR Testing
    - i. Issue w. previously-proposed language – reason for revisiting
    - ii. Standards have been updated since this change was worked on – requires updating
    - iii. N. Forrest discussed the concern w. Boral & SRMG (FA Suppliers), both felt spec was adequate
  - b. Change No. 286SM: Special Exposure Mixes (201-1.1.3)
    - i. Final review of proposed change language, no comments
    - ii. Balloted in and approved
    - iii. Will be transmitted to Surface Committee for advancement
  - c. Change No. 270SM: Expansive Cement
    - i. Minor comments were received from Editorial Committee
    - ii. Were reviewed and found acceptable
    - iii. Will be transmitted to Surface Committee for advancement
  - d. Change No, 304SM: Section 201-1 Reorganization
    - i. Discussion began with section 201-1.5.1 ‘Mixing’
    - ii. The group continued to review Sec. 201 and reached the end of the section
  - e. Sustainability Topics:
    - i. Discussed NRMCA’s recent video on sustainability
3. New Business: None
4. Next meeting: will be **Thursday, October 8<sup>th</sup>** at **10:30 am**, and will be a **VIRTUAL MEETING ONLY** - no participants will be present due to the ongoing Corona Virus situation - meetings will be virtual only for the foreseeable future.
5. Meeting adjourned at 12:15pm

Submitted by:  
*Nathan Forrest*  
Chairman